
EVERYONE HAS A STORY.

“It was an awesome, life-changing
experience and I look forward to

doing more work with the Hepatitis B
Foundation and various other

organizations to raise Hepatitis B
awareness and prevention.”

“This storytelling workshop was a true blessing
for me personally. Before, I felt isolated and
disconnected. After the workshop and getting
to know how Hep B has affected others, I feel
a great sense of family and inclusion. My true
hope is that our stories can change how others

not affected view those who are and that
more emphasis would be placed on the
treatment and cure for this condition.”

Learn more about our current storytellers
and apply for the workshop at:

www.hepb.org/justb



For more information, email: 
Rhea.Racho@hepb.org

Apply today to participate in the next
#justB digital storytelling workshop
(dates and location TBD) hosted by

the Hepatitis B Foundation and
StoryCenter. The workshop brings

together individuals affected by
hepatitis B to learn how to share

their stories in a supportive
environment. Participants create

short videos to help raise awareness,
combat stigma and discrimination,

and advocate for hepatitis B
screening, prevention and care. 

Participants must be fully vaccinated against COVID-19 to attend the workshop. Additional safety
measures will be taken and masks will be required during the workshop.  In the event that travel and/or

in-person gatherings must be cancelled due to COVID-19, we will transition to holding a virtual workshop.



All travel, accommodations and meals will be coordinated and paid for by the Hepatitis B Foundation.
Participants will also receive a stipend/honorarium after completing the workshop. 


